
Dear BCS Parents, 

As Mr. Burcham stated in yesterday’s communication, “BCS educators have been on campus 
planning all levels of contingency to make sure we continue to serve and educate our students 
while also prioritizing their health and safety”. One potential contingency, if mandated, is 
moving to an online platform. As we plan for each contingency it is important that we have the 
information necessary to plan accordingly. As such, please fill out the technology capability and 
capacity survey below. This information will let us know your student’s access to technology 
from both a physical access as well as a scheduling access.  Here’s the survey: 

Student Technology Survey >> 

In the event you have multiple students, keep in mind that they may have classes scheduled 
during the same time period. Please keep this in mind with the survey question “How many 
devices would your student(s) be able to use at one time”. 

It is still a great day to be a Brentwood Bear! 

Brentwood Christian School 
Communications Office 


